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Thursday 4th September 2025 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 
As your children begin their final year at Wraysbury Primary School, they will have the exciting opportunity to apply for 
three of our most prestigious pupil leadership roles: House Captain, Sports Ambassador and Head Prefect. These roles 
give children the chance to show responsibility, leadership and pride in their school. 

House Captains 
Every child in Year 6 is invited to write a speech explaining why they would make a good House Captain. Those who wish to 
be House Captain will then deliver these to their respective houses.  

 Speeches will be planned and drafted in class as part of a writing lesson, but we would greatly appreciate your 
support in helping your child practise and polish their speech at home. 

 Completed speeches must be handed in to the class teacher by Monday 8th September 2025. 
 Speeches will then be delivered to their houses on Wednesday 10th September 2025, after which children will 

vote for their House Captains. 

Sports Ambassador 
Children who wish to apply for the role of Sports Ambassador will need to write a formal statement of application 
explaining why they feel suited to the role. 

 These written applications will be sent home with the children on Friday 5th September 2025, along with an 
additional blank copy and a job description. These must be handed in by Monday 8th September 2025. 

 Interviews will take place with Mr Gresswell throughout that week. 

Head Prefects 
Children who wish to apply for the role of Head Prefect will need to write a formal statement of application explaining why 
they feel suited to the role. This role will be until February half term and then a new set of prefects will be chosen.  

 These written applications will be sent home with the children on Friday 5th September 2025, along with an 
additional blank copy and a job description. These must be handed in by Monday 8th September 2025. 

 Interviews will take place with Mrs Fox throughout that week. 

Results 
All roles will be announced in our Celebration Assembly on Friday 12th September 2025. 

We encourage all Year 6 children to consider applying for these roles and to take pride in the effort they put into their 
applications. Thank you for supporting your child with this process - whether that’s by helping them rehearse their speech, 
talk through ideas, or simply building their confidence. These roles provide an excellent opportunity for pupils to develop 
leadership skills, take on responsibility, and contribute positively to our school community and help contribute to the wide 
range of Personal Development opportunities on offer at Wraysbury. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mr M Gresswell (Deputy Headteacher and P.E. Leader) & Mr Darbon (Assistant Headteacher and Personal Development 
Leader).  


